
Dear Chair Nathanson and members of the Committee,

I oppose HB 2014. This bill absolutely promotes the diversion of a Schedule I across state lines. Marijuana remains federally illegal. 
Please do not pass this bill.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Sunnie Day Sanchez
Corvallis, Oregon


